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Year 1 Trip to Smithills Farm in Bolton 
 
Year 1 had amazing time at Smithills 
Farm learning all about what a farm is 
and how the cows are milked and the milk 
is collected. 
 
They had a donkey ride, a tractor ride, 
they fed the sheep and goats and held 
bunnies, guinea pigs and chicks!  They 
even stroked an owl, a llama, an alpaca 
and a donkey!   
 
All the children 
were so brave 
meeting the new 
animals. 
 
They had a fab 
day! 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 
1 Corinthians 16:14 

World Book Day 
We celebrated World Book Day yesterday. The children took part in lots of reading activities and 
enjoying books in different places. 
 
 
Thank you to all the families that took part in the ‘Book in a Box’ competition.  
 
There were so many amazing entries. Each class went to the hall to see all the boxes and 
judged another class, the votes will be added up and there 
will be one overall winner from each class who will win a  
voucher to spend online on a book of their choice.  
The winners will be announced on Monday! 
 
We had lots of interest in the book sale last night, we will 
hold another stall soon so please look out for that date. 
 
Don’t forget your family and your friends and local business 
can sponsor a book for the school library. Please ask for 
more forms if you need them.  

Welcome back. We hope you enjoyed the half term break with your family and friends.  Our new value this term is 
Forgiveness. Please have a look at your child’s class pages to see what they will be learning about this term.  

St George’s V Greenfield 
Dodgeball Competition Thursday 2nd 
March 
 
Some of our children from Year 3 and 
Year 4 went to Greenfield Primary last 
night to play against them in a  
dodgeball match. They won 8-7. All the 
children came home with gold medals.  
 
It was a great match and both teams 
played very well. 
 
 



LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded to these children for 
the excellent learning behaviours, attitudes 
and values they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Lexi & Mahika 
Year 4 - Fateha 
Year 3 - Israt 
Year 2 - Inaya R 
Year 1 - All of Year 1 for their amazing behaviour on their 
     school trip and for being so brave meeting all      
     the new animals! 
Reception - Mehreen 

              “Let all that you do be done in love” 
               1 Corinthians 16:14 
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Dear Lord, 
 
Thank you that you offer FORGIVENESS to all, through Jesus. 
Sorry for the times when we have been slow to say sorry to  
others or not quick enough to FORGIVE. 
Please help us to ask for FORGIVENESS when  
we make a mistake and to accept an apology  
kindly. 
In Jesus’s name,  
 
Amen 

 
 

Word Aware 
Remember these challenges are small spoken tasks that do not require pen or paper. They just need you and some talk 

time, so easy to do on the way home or before bedtime. Get involved, have fun, and your child's vocabulary will grow! Ask 
your child what other words they have learnt in school this week. 

Word of the Week: Soft 
Definition: Something that is soft is pleasant to touch, and not rough or hard. 
 
 
Challenge: Make a play den with the help of your child. Find soft things to put in it. Touch the items    
         and talk about which ones are soft. 

Fairtrade Fortnight - 27th February to 12th March 
 
Next week we will be having a Fairtrade stall in school time and after school on Thursday.  
Ethos are leading Collective Worship on Monday. 
The sponsored marathon will continue and we will celebrate the end of it with Fairtrade 
chocolate or banana milkshakes. 

 
 
Today Ethos Group are taking part in a 
online conversation with other schools 
over lunchtime to learn more about  
climate change and Fairtrade. 
 
 
Thank you to Asda in Hyde for promoting Fairtrade.  

Ethos group at St George's has done some great work asking local 
supermarkets to promote Fairtrade products during  
Fairtrade Fortnight.  
 

 


